





"Inspiring a Healthy Environment"

April 13, 2018

Municipality of South Huron 322 Main Street South P. O. Box 759 Exeter, ON NOM 1S6

Attention: Dan Best, CAO

Re: New 2017 Upper Thames River Watershed Report Cards

The Upper Thames River Conservation Authority (UTRCA) is pleased to release the new 2017 Upper Thames River Watershed Report Cards. Every five years the UTRCA produces report cards to assess local environmental conditions in the 28 watersheds of the Upper Thames River.

The 2017 Report Cards are currently being distributed and a copy of the full report is attached. You can also go to www.thamesriver.on.ca for the watershed report cards for your local area or area of interest.

For further information, please contact Cathy Quinlan, Terrestrial Biologist (519-451-2800 ext. 234, <u>quinlanc@thamesriver.on.ca</u>) or Karen Maaskant, Water Quality Specialist (519-451-2800 ext. 246, maaskantk@thamesriver.on.ca).

Yours truly,

UPPER THAMES RIVER CONSERVATION AUTHORITY

Ian Wilcox

General Manager